
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

We are excited to begin the 2024 year 

with you all! 

We will be learning about the following 

topics this month: Rules, Routines, 

Procedures, Winter, Snow, and 

Snowmen. 

We will continue to work on literacy and 

math skills. Daily, we will have whole 

group, small groups, read books, work 

on numbers, and work on letters. 

Weekly, we will have a science lesson. 

We will have a letter and number of 

each week. We will continue journals 

and classroom jobs. We will strengthen 

fine motor skills by writing our names, 

letters, and numbers. We appreciate 

your participation in your child’s 

education. 

Please work on the items listed below 

with your child. 

-Identifying the Letters in First Name, 

Last Name, & Alphabet  

-Writing First & Last Name 

-Identifying Colors & Shapes  

-Counting & Identifying Numbers         

1 – 10 

-Practice Using a Writing Utensil to 

Write Letters, Numbers, or Draw a 

Picture 

Mark Your Calendar 

December 20th – January 3rd – 

No School  

January 4th – School Resumes  

January 12th – Class Pictures 

January 15th – No School  

January 31st - 10:19 – 10:44 

Parent Picnic (Details to Come) 

Since the weather is changing, 

please send your child a 

change of weather 

appropriate clothes to keep 

in our classroom. 

Daily – Mark your Child’s 

Folder to verify how they are 

eating Breakfast & Lunch 

Daily – Snack, Drink, & a filled 

Water Bottle 

Weekly – Send your Child a 

Blanket or Towel for Nap 

 

  


